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20 July 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are delighted to be able to welcome back Year 11 to receive their results at the Academy 
between 9am and 11am on Thursday 12 August 2021, however, it will be run slightly 
differently to previous years.  We know that this will be a much anticipated day for our young 
people and we want to mark the occasion in a positive way. 

Whilst we are all awaiting for the updates on guidelines we have decided to invite students 
only to collect their results. There will be staff on hand at the Academy to discuss results 
should your child require any support with this. 

If you could please email teresa.luker@thebourneacademy.com  to indicate if you are unable 
to attend results day on the 12 August.  If you do not collect your results in person then these 
will be posted out to you. 

Thank you for your support in these challenging times. 

Kind Regards 

Mr T Peacock 
Head of Year 11 
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